
 

 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 
 
Support from the Careers Department with Post 16 Options and Virtual 
Work Experience. 
 
The Careers Department have really enjoyed working with Year 11 this year in 
helping them with choosing and applying for Post 16 options. We wanted to let you 
know that careers information, advice and guidance is still available during the 
reminder of the school year and when GCSE results are issued in August.  
 
We have would like to share with you a factsheet recently emailed to Year 
11 outlining the support available from the Careers Department during this transition 
period and in particular the virtual work experience opportunities that students can 
access over the forthcoming months. https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/04/Year-11-Newsletter.pdf.  
 
 
Should you or your son or daughter wish to make a careers appointment please 
contact us on 01423 818534 or email careersstaff@staidans.co.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Denise Bennett, Sally Richmond, Jo Dukes and Marian Farrar 
Careers Department 
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